
	

	
	
	
	
 
 
 
 
	
	
 
Dear Parents / Carers       18th March 2020 

Brompton Academy – Coronavirus - Update 

Brompton Academy will be open for Years 11 and 13 students on Thursday 19th March and Friday 
20th March and all other year groups are to remain at home until further notice. 

At this stage we are waiting for guidance from the Department for Education regarding plans for 
schools in the UK.  Once we have received the latest information from DFE we will endeavour to 
update you with a more detailed letter outlining our future plans for Brompton Academy after 11am 
tomorrow morning. 

Kind regards 

Judy Rider 

CEO 

University of Kent Academies Trust 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


